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" Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
e 3rd July, 1944

Dear Sir,

I have to thank you for your letter of the 20th ultimo,
enclosing Hull Specification and General Arrangements plans
for Messrs, Ferguson Brothers Yard Nos. 371/2 (A/MS 1083/4)
and to acquaint you that these documents are being tranamiﬁted
to the Society's Surveyors concerned.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Director Acting Secretary,
The Deputy/of Merchant Shipbuilding (H),
Admiralty,
Dorland House
Lower Regent étreet, S
London, S.Wnlo {7, ” 'j;: J




